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November 8, 2021

Commissioner Torre Jessup
N.C. Division of Motor Vehicles
Office of the Commissioner
3101 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, NC 27697-3101

Dear Commissioner Jessup:

It is with great honor that I share a sincere congratulations on behalf of the NC State
Highway Patrol. The one hundred years of service by members of the North Carolina Division of
Motor Vehicles License and Theft Burcau have established a storied history of making North
Carolina a safer place for residents and visitors alike.

From 1921, the License and Theft Bureau has grown from modest beginnings to become «
statewide leader in providing oversight to the automobile industry, inspection stations and for
roadway users in general with the theme of safety always at the forefront. While significantly
growing in size and scope, the License and Theft Bureau has worked to establish partnerships at
the local, state and federal level to multiply their impact, and our agency is one that has benefitted
greatly from this partnership throughout the years.

As technology continues to change, challenges will undoubtedly emerge with regard to
vehicle and driver fraud, but [ am confident in the work by the North Carolina Division of Motor
Vehicles License and Theft Bureau. Your resolve in advocating for victims across our great state
is well documented and a testament to the agency as a whole.

Congratulations again, your partners at the State Highway Patrol look forward to the
coming years and all we will accomplish together!

Sincerely,

Freddy L. Johns
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